DUAL
ENROLLMENT

AT LANIER COLLEGE & CAREER ACADEMY

Dual Enrollment courses through Lanier Technical College will begin Monday, August 17. You will be required to sign-in
to Blackboard on this day to verify your attendance! The first week of class will be virtual with in-person classes
beginning at LCCA on Monday, August 24.

You must come to LCCA to pick-up your dual enrollment textbooks. Book pick-up will be held at the Oaks (2719
Tumbling Creek Road, Gainesville, GA) on Wednesday, August 12 and Thursday, August 13 from 8 AM to 5 PM. You
will need to pick up your books during one of these days to participate in virtual instruction the week of the 17,

You must email Ms. Browning (kimberly.browning@hallco.org) by 5pm on Tuesday, August 11 if you do not have a
personal laptop or chromebook and will require one be checked out to you! Please include your full name in the
email. An Acceptable Use Agreement must be completed before you come to LCCA and before a chromebook can be
issued to you. The form can be accessed through the Infinite Campus parent portal.

If you have not done so already, join the LCCA Dual Enroliment remind group by texting @LCCADU to 81010.
Important information and announcements will be posted here.

Please contact Ms. Browning if you have any questions!


https://laniertech.blackboard.com/webapps/portal/execute/tabs/tabAction?tab_tab_group_id=_69_1
mailto:kimberly.browning@hallco.org
https://lcca.hallco.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Acceptable-Use-Agreement-IC-Signature-Instructions.pdf

